
NSW Government / PLANNING 

 

TO:  Plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au 

FROM:  Nicola Dunne 

ADDRESS: Stamford Marque 

25A and 25B / 161 Kent St 

Millers Point Sydney NSW  

EMAIL:  nicoladunne@optusnet.com.au 

RE:  Barangaroo MP 10_0025 

  Barangaroo MP 10_0087 

  Barangaroo MP 10_0048 

I would like to forward my rejection of the above applications. 

As an owner of two apartments on level 25 in the Stamford Marque building on Kent St, I object to 

any changes to the Barangaroo Development.  

 I returned from overseas today and will investigate further, the applications. 

My rejection of the applications is due to the impact that any further changes will have on, “MY 

INVESTMENTS”.   

To date, since purchasing my apartments, which I did so, after researching the Barangaroo 

Development, my investment has suffered.  I want to protect my investment from any further loss in 

value or quality.  

 

Regards 

Nicola Dunne 


